
CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING 
JULY 30, 2013  

 
 
 
 

 
PRESENT:  Janet Brown, Chairperson and Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary 
ABSENT:    Robert Gordon, Trustee 
GUESTS:    Don and Judy Rogers 
 
The meeting came to order @4:35pm  
 
 

1. Don and Judy Rogers told us that as of the end of this year they will no longer be 
serving as Sextons for the Town cemeteries.  Don explained the many requirements of 
the job and how he fulfilled those requirements.  He discussed costs involved and 
scheduling burials etc.  The Trustees will have a big job to find replacements for Don 
and Judy.  We truly appreciate all the hard work that Don and Judy have put in over the 
last 30 years and we wish them well. 

 
2. Janet Brown made a motion to accept the minutes of the June 11, 2013 meeting, 2nd by 

Bill Tiffany.  The vote showed all in favor. 
   

3. Janet mentioned that the C.I.P. numbers for 2014 will be increased from $10,000.00 to 
$15,000.00. 
 

4. We had a brief discussion about tree issues in the “Pine Grove” and “New Quaker” 
cemeteries.  We also discussed lawn care issues. 
 

Our next scheduled meeting will be on August 20th, 2013, in the Selectmen’s meeting room. 
 

Meeting adjourned at 5:00pm 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
William F. Tiffany 
Recording Secretary 


